
11/23/2005

Dear Ed,

I'm turning to the time-computation project again. In reviewing my notes from the

first meeting of the subcommittee, I see that I was asked to communicate to the Civil

Rules Committee the recommendation of the Time-Computation Subcommittee that

Civil Rule 5 be amended to permit service by Federal Express or other overnight
carrier. Consider the recommendation communicated.

Happy Thanksgiving!

Pat
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